
 

 
REPORT OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
 
Full Council: 17 November 2021 
 
 
HAVERING CLIMATE CHANGE ACTION PLAN 
 
At its meeting on 10 November 2021, Cabinet was due to consider a report 
(attached) on the Havering Climate Change Action Plan. This signals a commitment 
by the Council to tackle climate change, influence decisions and bring together 
existing environmental policies. 
 
Accordingly, and subject to approval of the report by Cabinet, it is RECOMMENDED: 
 
That Full Council endorses the content of the report and associated action plans. 
 


